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Dear Parents,  

 

Each year school records need to be updated for the purpose of both permission and/or 

organisation. These documents provide information regarding the consent and information 

required by all families for this year in regards to: local area walks; internet usage; photographs; 

publication of student work; use of student surnames and student medical information.  

 

To reduce the need for daily / specific signed notes from parents giving staff permission to 

undertake each individual excursion out of the school grounds, provide students with access to 

the internet and seek permission to publish content that may include images, names and work of 

children involved in specific school activities, we request permission which covers each of these 

aspects of school life throughout the year. These notes will cover the 2017 school year.  

 

 

Permission to leave school grounds – local area  
Bowral Public School is located in the central business district and enjoys the learning 

opportunities this location enables through the year.  

 

Because of the close proximity to these ‘town and local environs’ locations … eg.  

 

Bowral CBD   Bowral High School   Bowral Memorial Swimming Pool  

Loseby Park   Mt Gibraltar    Bradman Oval & Museum / Glebe Park  

Short St Art Gallery  Corbett Gardens   Memorial Hall / Library  

Bowral Tennis Courts     St. Jude’s Church Hall 

 

… students often walk with their teachers to engage in learning or recreation activities. This is 

seen as a healthy, convenient and inexpensive mode of transport.  

 

 

*********************************** 

 

Secure Internet Access and Email  
Students are provided with an Internet and email account to enable learning opportunities in a 

protected and secure environment. Students must abide by the school’s policy when using the  

Internet and email services.  

Parents will need to inform the school in writing if they do not want their child to have 

access to the NSW D of E Internet and email facility.  

 

 

************************************ 
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Additional to the permission note to leave the school grounds is a medical information form and 

an authority to publish consent. Please complete these notes: 

 

 Consent to leave school grounds - Pink 

 Medical details – Blue 

 Authority to publish consent – Green 

 

and return them to the class teacher as soon as possible. Please complete separate notes for each 

child attending Bowral Public School. 

 

The permission to leave school grounds and the authority to publish are kept by the school for 

the current year. The medical information is provided to allow participation in all school 

activities, on and off school grounds, in addition to allowing staff who may need to be aware of 

specific details to support your child.  

 

If at any time information on the medical form changes and needs updating (including address 

and contact telephone numbers), families are requested to notify the school as a matter of 

urgency.  

 

Thank you in anticipation,  

 

 

 

Wendy Buckley  

PRINCIPAL  

1 February 2017 

 

 

 
 

 

BOWRAL LOCAL AREA WALKS 

 

2017 Consent to leave School Grounds 

 
NB: A separate form is required for each student 

 
 

I give permission for my child ………………….……………………… of class …………….…….  

 
to leave the Bowral Public School grounds under direct supervision of a NSW D of  E teacher;  

 

and  

 
to walk to and from a school activity situated in or near the Bowral central business district.  

 
Parent Name ……………………………………….. Signature ………………………………….  

 

 
Date ………………………………….….. 


